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Apia, Samoa – 8th May, 2024. 

 

A big fa’afetai tele lava and arigatō to the Yazaki Kizuna Foundation for sponsoring 5 of our 

students this year under the Yazaki Kizuna Scholarship Program. This is a first of this kind of 

scholarship assistance from Yazaki Kizuna Foundation to our USP Samoa Campus. 

 

Applications were welcomed from registered 3rd and 4th year USP Samoa Campus students, 

shortlisted applicants went through the interview process before the panel from Yazaki Kizuna 

Foundation selected the 5 to receive this scholarship. The Yazaki Kizuna Foundation 

scholarship covers tuition fees for both Semester 1 and Semester 2, 2024. 

 

The 5 recipients are: Geraldine Karita Aumua, Sofeni Jpseph Lauano, Egon Keil, Atamanuia 

Jane Satuala and Jaeden Elizabeth Fati Hazelman. All the best studies this year and thank 

you once again Yazaki Kizuna Foundation. 
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The University of the South Pacific - Samoa Campus, Apia (facebook.com) 

 

https://m.facebook.com/USPSamoaCampus

